
 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/719                                                                    24.10.2024 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Sub: Suggestions for Union Budget 2025-26- Reg. 
  
We wish to inform you that in upcoming Union Budget 2025-26 there will be a formulation 
of a tax policy. In  this regard, O/o. DCPC is seeking inputs from members requesting to 
send suggestions, views and recommendations as well as any other valuable inputs for 
formulation of tax policy during the upcoming Union Budget 2025-26 latest by 
26.10.2024.  
  
For all the suggestions and tariff changes the information may be provided in the 
enclosed format (excel sheet attached). 
  
It may be noted that GST related changes and duty related to FTAs are not 
examined as part of Annual Budget exercise. 
  
Members are requested to send their inputs to bharti@plexconcil.org; 
anirudha@plexconcil.org. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1c6ykHkU5NAalbSzF5Fl5RUV_1rKZYlW-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101626818700267820123&rtpof=true&sd=true
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